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PO Box 611 
Lyons,Ore 97358 
 
 
Members-100 
Membership dues-$575.19 
Oregon Restoration -$3,648.14 
 
Still working on putting my photos on the Forest Fire Enthusiasts Facebook page. 
 
Oregon State Dept of Forestry removed one lookout - Harness Mt 
Oregon had six lookouts threatened in 2017 by forest fires. Rebel Rock lookout was lost in the 
Rebel Fire. 
 
ODF installed six more cameras at lookout sites. There will be only a small number of state 
lookouts staffed in 2018. 
 
Goals for 2018 
Visit Quail Prairie Lookout with USFS to see what it well take to save this lookout. 
Work with Rogue River National Forest on saving Robinson Butte lookout 
 
Collect and save all the Oregon Dept of Forestry fire finders before they disappear.  Want the fire 
finders saved for museums and lookouts that need them for staffing. 
 
To make copies of my files on SD cards for Ray Kresek and Bill Cobb. 
 

 

 


